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December 17, 2021 

 

Memo to File: 

 

Re:  BZA No. 20643 of The Maret School 

 

The Board of Zoning Adjustment has received the Request for Advanced Party Status in 

Opposition filed by Friends of the Field, represented by Edward L. Donahue, Esq. and Tracy 

Themak, Esq., in the above referenced application (Exhibit 23).  The Board will consider the request 

at its VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING on JANUARY 12, 2022, through Webex, beginning at 9:30 

am.   

 

All parties, representatives, and party status requesters should sign up in advance to testify by calling 

Robert Reid on 202-727-5471.  On the day of the Public Meeting, please see the Office of Zoning 

website for Webex access information: https://dcoz.dc.gov/service/watch-live-virtual-zcbza-

hearingsmeetings. 

 

Currently the hearing is scheduled for March 9, 2022.  If you have questions, please contact the 

Office of Zoning at 202-727-6311. 

 

Sincerely, 

       
    CLIFFORD W. MOY 

      Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment  

      Office of Zoning 
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